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Fun in Grade One!



September, 2017





Greetings Room 102 Parents/Guardians,

[bookmark: _GoBack]My name is Bonnetta Vaughn and I will be your child’s teacher this upcoming school. First I would like to introduce myself by stating that this is my 2nd school year here at Laura Ward Stem School and I have been an Educator for the last 16 years. I am a mother of three boys and must admit that throughout my entire career this is my first year teaching 1st grade. We have decided this year that we will be using Class Dojo as our primary form of communication with parents. There will be a consent form sent home by your child/ren informing you on more details about this program and how it will be the best way you can monitor your child interactions from the teacher throughout the day. I am so excited to be working with you on ensuring that your child has all of their academic as well as social and emotional needs met. If you have any questions or concerns for me please feel free to either contacta


Science or Social Studies



Important Dates
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